
    
 

 

 
PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
CITY OFFICES CLOSED THURSDAY AFTERNOON 

 
AUGUST 24TH, 2017 (IQALUIT, NUNAVUT) – Please note that City offices  
will be closed Thursday afternoon from 12 PM to 5 PM, August 24th, for a staff 
meeting. 
 
Regular services, such as water delivery and waste removal, will not be 
affected.  
 
Regular office hours will resume Friday, August 25th, 2017. 
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For additional information, please contact: 
 
ANDREA SPITZER 
COMMUNICATIONS MANAGER 
CITY OF IQALUIT 
EMAIL: A.SPITZER@CITY.IQALUIT.NU.CA 

 
 
 


